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Many thanks to district-wide staff for the help moving the high school to prepare for
packing on Friday, May 30. The team effort allowed for efficiency. In addition, a big
thank you to River Henry and his custodial crew for being organized and providing
directives that kept the process running smoothly.

Congratulations to staff who have serviced milestone years at WEM. We appreciate
your dedication to WEM! Sam Gavin-5 years of service, Steph Houlihan, Tonya Sauer
and Tom Walker-10 years of service, Anna Skidmore-15 years of service, Susan
Michael, Heather Snesrud and Becky Vollbrecht-25 years of service.

Congratulations to our 2024-2025 retirees: Joyce Mace, Becky Vollbrecht and Patty
Whitehurst. Both Joyce and Patty have served multiple decades at WEM and impacted
many lives of children and staff. Joyce served WEM for 37 years, Becky for 25 years
and Patty for 36 years. We wish them the very best in their retirement.

K-4

Summer school planning is nearing completion. Summer school will run the last week
in July and first 2 weeks of August. 42 students are signed up at this time which
includes K-5 students and ESY.

Waterville Elementary was notified that we are again a Sustaining Exemplar School for
PBIS! Congratulations to our staff and students! WEM will be honored during the PBIS
Summer Institute on August 14.

9-12
Congratulations to the Class of 2025! The class has certainly left a mark on WEM
History with high academic achievement, accomplishments outside of the classroom

including state championships, state tournament appearances, and high involvement in



extracurricular activities. The Class of 2025 led by example, gave back to their
community and showed BUCS Pride throughout their time at WEM. They will be
missed however we are so proud and excited for their future!



